
JUNE 2020

Spring Highlights!

Spring 2020 has been one unlike any of us have ever seen. In these unprecedented 
times, we are thinking of our community near and far. We hope the simple gifts 
of spring inspire joy, and take comfort knowing the Morgans in Weybridge are 
unchanging; shedding like crazy and rolling in mud just as they do every spring. 

The UVM Morgan Horse Farm relies on the generosity of our donors. This year may be 

go.uvm.edu/givemhf.

4

Your Support Keeps the Farm Running 



Breeding season is well underway, and 
the farm anxiously looks forward to 
the arrival of new foals. Be sure to stay 
connected through our Facebook page 
@uvmmorganhorsefarm for updates. 

Carolyn Frank from ME and Annie 
Peterson from CO will both graduate 
from the UVM Morgan Horse Farm 
Apprenticeship in June. We are so proud 
of their efforts and wish them the best in 
their next adventure. We look forward to the arrival of four incoming apprentices 
who will take their place and make up the class of 2021. 

Staying Connected

With assistance from the landscape 

property.

We are excited for the possibilities for the 

our members about their hopes for our 

future!

opportunities that you see for the farm?

uvm.edu/cals/morganhorsefarm. 

The Future of the FarmAdjusting to Our New Normal
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